
Greetings from our house to yours 
with news from 2016 
2016 was another year filled with 
travels, fun, accomplishments, memories, 
and growth. We were able to visit with 
many friends and family at our house and 
theirs. 
Our travel year started with a visit to Las Vegas in 
February.  We saw Ben compete in a gymnastics meet.  In 
March we traveled to Munich, Germany with Jeff, Yunxia 
and Hong.  Reinhard went on to visit Wilfried in 
Stuttgart.  In August we took Louise to Santa Rosa, CA 
to participate in Lily and Bobby’s wedding.  In October 
Jeff took Reinhard to a World Series game at 

Wrigley Field.  And in December we flew to Germany 
to see seven Christmas markets.  We 
visited Wilfried in Stuttgart and 
traveled with him to Heidelberg.  Then we 
went on to Bad Homburg to visit Dani & 
Peter, Katharina and Marlies. 

On the home front we spent time on yard 
projects and with our dog Tailer and 
enjoyed the pool.  Janette still rides at 
Rancho del Rio in Wisconsin and again 
competed in horse shows in the Midwest 
with her horses.  We spent too much time 
watching TV and on the computer, iPads 
and iPhones.  We follow our nieces’ and 
nephews’ progress around the world. 

We wish all of you good health and 
happiness in 2017! 
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Chicago for Reinhard’s birthday 
Wanner Reunion 
29th Lot Party 
69th Fort Reunion 
Door County trip 
58 movies 
Monthly Frisbee & Poker (23rd year) 
Doubles Ping Pong 
Volunteer work for IRTA 
Work at Catlow Theater 
AATSP Chicago Council (18th year) 
Yoga 
Tailer nose work classes
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You can see many more pictures at: 

www.reinhardtaylor.us 

and you can e-mail us at: 

HerrTaylor@comcast.net 

JanetteWanner@comcast.net
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